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re: Regulation 17 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 

Dear Mr Johnston 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste water discharge licence 
relating to agglomeration named Castleblayney. Having examined the documentation 
submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the view that Regulation 17 of the Waste 
Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 is applicable. 

You are therefore requested to submit the completed environmental impact statement in 
respect of the proposed development at Castleblaney waste water treatment plant dated 
February 20 10. 

Your reply to this letter should include a revised non-technical summary which reflects 
the information you supply in response to this letter, insofar as that information 
impinges on the non-technical summary. 

Please supply the information in the form of a one original plus one copy within four 
weeks of the date of this notice. In addition please submit one copy of the requested 
information in electronic searchable PDF format on a CD-ROM (no file to exceed 
IOMB) to the Agency. Please note that all mapddrawings should not exceed A3 in 
size. 

Please note that the application’s register number is D0205-01. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Environmental Licensing 
Programme, Oflce of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection 
Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford 
quoting the register number. 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrick Byrne ’ 
Senior Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


